
*** Applications for Office of Justice of the Peace*** 

 

The Waterbury Town Clerk will accept applications for qualified 
unaffiliated and minor party electors for the Office of Justice of the 
Peace beginning August 1, 2024 through November 1, 2024.  The term 
of the office will be January 6, 2025 to January 2, 2029.  No one who is, 
or has been on the Democratic or Republican enrollment list on or after 
May 1, 2024 may apply for one of these appointive Justice of the Peace 
slots. 

If there are more applicants than there are remaining slots, the Town 
Clerk must, after five days public notice, hold a lottery on or before 
November 21, 2024 pursuant to state statute 9-184c. 

For an application or more information please contact the Waterbury 
Town Clerk’s Office. 

Phone: 203-574-6806   Email:   aspinelli@waterburyct.org 

 

Antoinette C. Spinelli, MMC, MCTC 

Town Clerk and Registrar of Vital Statistics 
235 Grand St. 
Waterbury, CT  06702 
 

  

 


